Dear Editor of "Galen Medical Journal"
   Please find attached the manuscript entitled “Colonization of mouse spermatogonial cells in modified soft agar culture system utilizing nanofibrous scaffold: a new approach " which has been submitted for publication in “Galen Medical Journal” as an original article. By the findings presented in the manuscript, we demonstrated proliferation of mouse soermatogonial stem cell in a new culture system using nanofibrous scaffold and soft agar with improved developmental parameters. Upon acceptance by “Galen Medical Journal”, all copyright ownership for the article is transferred to “Galen Medical Journal”. We, the undersigned co-authors of this article, have contributed significantly to and share in the responsibility for above. The undersigned stipulate that the material submitted to “Galen Medical Journal” is new, original and has not been submitted to another publication for concurrent consideration. We also attest that any human studies undertaken as part of the research from which this manuscript was derived are in compliance with regulation of our institution(s) and with generally accepted guidelines governing such work". The manuscript has been seen and approved by all authors. The authors declare no conflict of interest in any form. We would be pleased to provide you if in case any further information required for the publication. 
   In accordance with Mary Ann Liebert, Inc. policy and my ethical obligation as a researcher, I am reporting that I Supported by Tehran University of Medical Sciences Grant No. 34398. a company that may be affected by the research reported in the enclosed paper. 
   If there is no disclosure, we will publish the following statement: “No potential conflict of interest was reported by the authors.”
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